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One day, I met a "big turtle" by chance. This encounter with the turtle changes the children's lives
forever.As they start to keep the turtle, they begin to understand the importance of caring for
living things and taking care of them in their own way.Since turtles are reptiles, they do not have
vocal cords. They do not talk or cry, but they are very emotional animals.The first volume, "Turtle
Bunsan" is a story about Bunsan, a large turtle, from the time she is met to the time he becomes
a member of the family.It is a story about Bunsan and the children gradually coming to know
each other.Please come and see the heartwarming, yet nostalgic story of "Turtle Bunsan".

Jack-o’-lanterns are imagined in all different shapes and styles celebrating Halloween.“October
is here. It’s time to pick a pumpkin! / On Halloween, every pumpkin becomes a pumpkin head,”
the story begins, each double-page spread showing uniquely carved faces and fanciful
arrangements. Each sentence or two of text describes the illustration opposite simply and
without much flair, but its straightforwardness really doesn’t matter. Minor’s illustrations are
stunning, speaking for themselves. Some are haunting, like the impressively realistic deer skull,
shadows cast by the antlers at play on the wall, a grimacing pumpkin perched on top. Others
evoke quintessential autumnal feelings, like the clapboard-sided house decked out with
pumpkins, a wide full moon set behind it, bats fluttering by. Details abound: Individual blades of
grass look caught midbreeze; misty gray clouds form a backdrop for tiny tombstones; nail heads
are visible in the split of wood grain around a window. The illustrations read spooky rather than
cute but are nevertheless still age appropriate. A pale silhouette of a jack-o’-lantern floats behind
each block or line of text, a nice touch that adds depth without detracting from the focal
illustration. Truly, grab this one just to linger over the incredible art on each page.The spooky
realism of the illustrations will make this an instant Halloween favorite.—Kirkus Reviews♦ The
Halloween season brings with it pumpkins that will eventually become pumpkin heads of all
shapes and sizes. They appear se pumpkin heads everywhere, even floating in the sky. They like
to play dress up, and you might find one pretending to be a cowboy or a snowman or even a
witch! Some of the pumpkins have jobs like scaring crows away or greeting trick-or-treaters.
Wherever they're found, they wish visitors a happy Halloween. The illustrations are the star of
this work. Gouache watercolors highlight the different types of pumpkin heads and their unique
facial expressions. Readers will love looking at the pumpkins and might even gain inspiration for
their own seasonal pumpkin carvings. A dark and autumnal palette perfectly captures the mood
of the Halloween season. Striking, detailed art and the simple sentence structure makes this a
great read-aloud or a possible solo read for emerging readers. VERDICT Gorgeous artwork and
pumpkin heads abound in apicture book that's sure to entertain children, especially fans of the
season.—School Library Journal, starred reviewFrom the AuthorWENDELL MINOR has



illustrated numerous award-winning books for children. He lives and works in Washington,
Connecticut, with his wife, Florence. --This text refers to an out of print or unavailable edition of
this title.About the AuthorWendell Minor has designed more than two thousand book covers and
written and/or illustrated more than fifty children's books, including many in collaboration with
Jean Craighead George. Recent titles include Trapped!, How Big Could Your Pumpkin Grow?,
and If You Were a Panda Bear. Wendell has collaborated with Rob Burleigh on Night Flight:
Amelia Earhart Crosses the Atlantic , Abraham Lincoln Comes Home, If You Spent a Day with
Thoreau at Walden Pond, and Into the Woods: John James Audubon Lives His Dream. --This
text refers to an out of print or unavailable edition of this title.From School Library
JournalPreSchool-"October is here. It's time to pick a pumpkin!" Minor illustrates this simple text
with lush, rich paintings that portray resplendent autumn scenes. Jack-o'-lanterns, small and
large, are found on a bench, floating in the air in the form of a hot-air balloon, and on hayrides.
Some look like cowboys, snowmen, or a witch; all wish readers a "Happy Halloween." Very large
print on creamy ivory pages on the left side stands in contrast to the realistic scenes on the right.
This visually stunning book is sure to be a favorite autumn read-aloud.Doris Gebel, Northport-
East Northport Public Library, NY Copyright 2000 Reed Business Information, Inc. --This text
refers to an out of print or unavailable edition of this title.From BooklistAges 2-6. Here's a
marvelous example of the way seasonal books can enhance the excitement surrounding a
holiday. Minor carves out a splendid celebration of all things pumpkin (especially lots of varied
jack-o'-lanterns) with full-page watercolors that fairly glow. The text, on facing pages, moves the
reader through the pumpkin patch to pumpkin carvings in short, excited announcements,
starting with "October is here! It's time to pick a pumpkin!" Young readers will enjoy the tour of
places where pumpkin heads appear: on wagons, scowling on scarecrows, peeking from
windows, greeting trick-or-treaters. The chief delights of this book, for all readers, are the jolly,
jokey carvings, the nice bits of architectural detail, and Minor's blazing autumn skies and fields.
Connie FletcherCopyright © American Library Association. All rights reserved --This text refers
to an out of print or unavailable edition of this title.Read more
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